
From:   John Burger   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   January 08, 2014

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0602-EX-PL-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Be advised that we have now paid the two bills referenced in the previous correspondence.

Please let me know if there's anything further we need to do.

Regards,

John L. Burger
Software/Test Engineering
GATR Technologies
256-382-1334 x 6021
JBurger@gatr.com


